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ASX/Media Announcement 
Bapcor Limited (ASX:BAP) 

 

08 June 2021 

 
Postponement of the Bapcor Investor Day (Melbourne) to 28 July 2021 
 
 
Given the uncertainties surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic in Victoria, Bapcor Limited advises that the 
investor day to be held at its new Tullamarine DC in Melbourne will be postponed to Wednesday 28 July 
2021.  
 
As a result of the change in date, we ask that investors re-register your interest in the new date using the 
following link: https://www.bapcor.com.au/investor-day-registration. Registrations will close at 5:00pm AEST 
on Friday 9 July 2021, noting places are limited. 
 
 
Bapcor is Asia Pacific’s leading provider of vehicle parts, accessories, equipment, services and solutions, 
with a network of over 1,000 locations across Australia, New Zealand and Thailand. 
 
 
Ends 
 
Authorisation: 
This announcement was authorised by Darryl Abotomey, CEO & Managing Director. 
 
For further information: 
 
Darryl Abotomey  
Managing Director and CEO  
Bapcor Limited  
+61 419 838 059  
+61 3 9914 5555  
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